
 
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

Division of Solid Waste Management 

William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14th Floor 

Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

 

 

November 22, 2022 

 

Greer Butler, President CERTIFIED MAIL  

Endomed, Inc. #7012 1640 0002 2376 0647 

333 Troy Circle, Suite L RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Knoxville, TN 37950  

  

RE: Termination of Permit-By-Rule for a Solid Waste Processing Facility 

Endomed, Inc. – SWP470001548 

 

Dear Mr. Butler: 

 

This letter will serve as official notification that the Tennessee Department of Environment and 

Conservation (TDEC), Division of Solid Waste Management (DSWM), has received your request 

dated November 8, 2022, for termination of your Permit-By-Rule for the above-referenced facility 

located in Knox County at 333 Troy Circle, Suite L, Knoxville, Tennessee. 

 

This letter also acknowledges the facility has been acceptably cleaned and closed as of November 

15, 2022, per inspection by DSWM personnel. Therefore, in accordance with Rule 0400-11-01-

.02(2)(a)1(xviii), your Permit-By-Rule is terminated effective November 15, 2022. 

 

If you have questions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact Brianna Rives of this office 

at Brianna.Rives@tn.gov or call 615-308-0104. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lisa A. Hughey, CHMM 

Director 
 

cc: Revendra Awasthi, DSWM, Knoxville Environmental Field Office 

 Records.SWM@tn.gov 
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